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secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Many of us trade in the Forex market for a living as I have for the past six years. We are good citizens and we
pay taxes on our income like anyone else. The regulation you propose would significantly damage our ability to
earn a profit. Please do not reduce the leverage we currently use and allow us to continue to trade at the
levels our brokers offer us.

Thank you,
James Peterson


